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July 7th, 2015

Dear Gordon,

The Board would like to thank you for your hard work and
dedication with our security needs. Your products and service
have exceeded our expectations.

All of your products perform as promised and your
customer service is impeccable. You are always available to us
whenever we have a need or a question.

Thank you again, and we look forward to doing continued
business with you in the future.

Sincerely,

C%f//%&\&é@

Frank Guardino
Chairman of the Board of Fire Commissioners
Mechanicstown Fire District




